MCNEELY MUSTANGS
NEWSLETTER

May 16th , 2024

DATES
May 17: Pro-D Day
May 20: Victoria Day
May 23: Kinder Community
Night

May 23: Throwback Thursday
May 24: Hot Lunch

May 28: K Tour (afternoon)
May 30: K Tour (morning)
May 31: Immunizations

une 14 - Sports Day

une 14 - Pizza Lunch

une 26 -Grade 7 Farewell

une 27 - Final Learning Updates
une 27 -Last Day for Students

Kids Run (Event is Sunday June 9th)

Practices will begin after school this week. Practices will be Tues, Thurs, and Fri. Please
remember to pick up your child at approx 3:30. Parents are welcome to come and run
with us!

The Kids Run event raises money for Children’s Hospital and Childhood Cancer. We are
so proud of our Mustangs for running for this important cause.

School Website: //mcneely.sd38.bc.ca
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What a wonderful day for McNeely at our ZoneTrack Meet!

A huge thank you to the staff, students, and parents for making this day a huge
success. As many of you know, getting our kids ready for the big day is a lot of
work, but it is always well worth it.

Our school represented the Mustangs well in running, jumping, and throwing,
but more importantly, in team spirit.

Thank you Mustangs for a great day!

Class Placement Process:

Over the next few weeks, our staff will begin to discuss possible student class
placements for next year. Factors to be considered include individual learning styles,
ability, needs, ELL, age, gender, friendships, conflicts, support requirements,
leadership, siblings and extended family members, and contractual obligations
regarding class size and composition.

If you feel that there are any extenuating circumstances for your child that we may
not be aware of, feel free to let your child's teacher or Mr. Unger know, before the end
of the school year. Although we work very hard to thoughtfully choose the best
placement for all students, please know that changes in enrolilment due to families
moving in or out of our catchment over the next few months also affects how we
organize for next year and can affect our ability to accommodate all wishes.

If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to contact Mr. Unger by
phone, email or in person no later than June 21st.

PAC Meeting
Our Next PAC meeting is the AGM and will be on June 10th in the Library from 6:30pm -
8pm. Everyone is welcome and childcare is provided. We'll see you there!

School Website: //mcneely.sd38.bc.ca







